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FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC OKO, ANAMBRA STATE
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR THE MERGED TETFUND ANNUAL INTERVENTION PROJECTS

A. INTRODUCTION
In compliance with the Public Procurement Act 2007, the Federal Polytechnic Oko, Anambra State invites interested, competent and
reputable companies to make submissions for Technical Pre-qualification bids in respect of Years 2011/2012/2013/2014 (Merged)
TETFund Annual Intervention Projects.
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